Important Information
Costume Fees
Costume fees are now past-due! Please see the front desk or email staff.otmdance@gmail.com, If you have questions about how much you owe.  I will be measuring all of the girls in the next 2 weeks for their costumes and ordering them over Christmas break.  After the break, I will put up a poster of all the costumes in the lobby so you can see your child’s costume.  Remember, I will only be ordering costumes that have been paid for.  If for some reason your child will not be participating in the recital, please let us know.  If you have any questions or a special circumstance, please email at staff.otmdance@gmail.com.

Christmas Parties
We will be having Christmas parties the week of December 16th-19th.  Feel free to send a treat if you would like.  Parties will be the last part of class.  Party times vary depending on class size, etc.

Recital
The Rehearsal date has been set for Saturday, May 16th and the Recital will be Sunday May 17th  .  We will have 3 shows, 12:30 PM, 3:30 PM, and 6:30 PM.  Please mark your calendars now! I will have more detailed recital and rehearsal information in the spring.

Christmas Break 
OTM Dance will be closed for the holidays from December 23rd  to January 3rd . Classes will resume on Monday, January 6th.  I hope you all have a blessed Holiday season.

Weather Closings
OTM Dance will observe MISD school closings for weather.  Please check the website (otmdance.com), Facebook, or your email on bad weather days to see if classes have been cancelled.  If MISD cancels after school activities because of weather conditions, we will not have class either.

Ms. Kari 
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